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I strongly support this measure. We need better outcomes for patients, not better 

outcomes for profit-driven ownership entities. Physicians must be free to discuss all 

options for care they consider to be in the best interests of their patients.  

 

Yes, fraud and waste are a big problem for Big Medicine, but authoritarian actions 

and arbitrary case management aren’t the solution.  


